
Jun 21, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
it's time for America to elect our president the same way as we do everyone else from the first time we 
vote for a student body president in grade school to national Senators and Congressional 
Representatives. 
Enough of party over country and "RICHIE RICH" and corporations buying off the crooks that are in our 
Congress and Senate now through unlimited campaign donations. I'm tired of feeling like my Oregon 
vote and most of the Western States votes not counting. All Americans deserve their votes to count just 
like the East and Mid West who control our elections through the Electoral College. There are too many 
millions of voters feeling like their vote doesn't count. GIVE US BACK THE POWER TO THE PEOPLE AND 
MORE OF US WILL VOTE 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Dennis West 
PO Box 846 
Yachats, OR 97498-0846 
(503) 703-5237 
 
 

 


